
November 6, 1978 

 The Mt. Joy Township Supervisors held their regular monthly meeting on Monday 

November 6, 1978 at 9:00 a.m. at their new township municipal building on Hoffman 

Home Road.  All members were present.   

 Wilbur Danner made a motion to approve the minutes, 2
nd

 by Glen Snyder, carried.  

Snyder made a motion to accept the treasurer’s report and pay bills, 2
nd

 by Danner, carried.   

 The Gilbert Fisher plans were approved by motion of Snyder, 2
nd

 by Danner, 

carried. 

 The Harry Bowers plans were approved by motion of Snyder, 2
nd

 by Danner, 

carried.   

 The Hazel Crouse plans were approved by motion of Danner, 2
nd

 by Snyder 

,carried. 

 A letter was received from the Adams County Commissioners that Robert Gantz 

has resigned as Assessor of Mt. Joy Twp.  In the letter it was stated that Mr. Thomas L. 

Phillips, Jr. of 78 Heritage Drive, Gettysburg, is interested in filling this position.  Snyder 

is to get in contact with Mr. Phillips concerning this matter.  A motion was made by Snyder 

to accept Mr. Phillips to this position, if he consents,  2
nd

 by Danner, carried.   

 Willis Waybright made a motion to table the matter of sending a contribution to the 

Gettysburg Recreation Board, 2
nd

 by Snyder, carried.   

 The matter of hiring a janitor for the township building was discussed.  It was 

decided to pay an hourly rate of $4.40 to whomever does this duty.  

 A special meeting will be held November 16 at 7:00p.m. for the purpose of meeting 

with Mr. Phillips, Special Revenue Sharing Hearing and tentatively adopting the 1979 

budget.   

 No further business.  A motion was made by Danner to adjourn the meeting at 

10:20 a.m., 2
nd

 by Snyder carried.  

 Next regular meeting December 4, 1978 at 9:00 a.m.  

 Submitted by Barbara J. Snyder, secretary.   


